
 

 

WEEKLY REMINDER: 28TH APRIL 

Our Christian value this term is Forgiveness 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DAY  WHAT’S  ON THIS WEEK 

MONDAY 

28th  

Start of Term 5 

 

SATS ASC (last one) 

 

NCSA Evening Meeting – Bathurst Arms 

TUESDAY 

29th  

 
PE lesson in AM 

Sports Breakfast Club 

 

Children to wear PE kit all day Tuesday. 

 

Swimming Y2, Y3 & Y4  

Children to bring in their swimming costumes, towels and a Packed 

lunch. Swimming Hat and Goggles if you have them.  

 

Pets as Therapy 

Netball ASC 

Skern Lodge Parents Evening (Year 5 & Year 6) 

WEDNESDAY 

30th  
 

NO DANCE CLUB (restarts 14th May) 
 

THURSDAY 

1st May 

 

 

FRIDAY 

2nd May  
PE lesson in AM 

Children may change into PE kit. 

 

Wrens Multi skills sports session with Sadie Herbert (9-10.30am) 

 

ASC SPORTS  

 



 

 

ADVANCED DIARY DATES 

9th May Sports Day 

16th May Sports Day (backup) 

19th May Cookery Day  

18th June Puddleducks water safety talk  

15th July NCSA - BBQ and duck race - Bathurst Arms after school 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Attendance in school is key to our children’s learning. Since September 2024 there have 

been 491 morning or afternoon sessions missed. This is equivalent to 245.5 days of education. 

Please ensure that your child attends school. We have 50 children in school so the average per 

child is 4.91 lost learning. 

Congratulations to Owl class who have won the attendance bear for the week commencing 30th 

March 2025.  Ernie will sit in Owl class this week. 

 

BIRTHDAYS 

Happy Birthday and congratulations to Marley in Kingfisher, who will 

celebrate their birthday on 13th April and to Maebel in Wren who will 

celebrate their birthday on 24th April. 

 

 

ASC ALLOCATION 

You should have received information about ASC allocation for next term, this week. 

 

NCSA 

 

On 28th April, the NCSA are having an evening meeting at Bathurst Arms. 7pm. Everyone 

welcome (with no commitment to be on the committee or attend other meetings!) 

 

WREN EASTER GARDEN MAKING 

 

Thank you to everyone who attended the Wren Easter Garden Making sessions. Everyone had a 

wonderful time and we were very impressed with the level of creativity!  



 

CAKE SALE FOR SCRUBDITCH 

The cake sale already managed to raise £60 towards Scrubditch Care Farm’s new garden 

project. 

Thank you to everyone for your support and for the kind donations for the cake sale. A 

communication has been sent out but cakes will be on sale for parents on Friday 11th April. 

 

MOVE MORE 

You can find the Family Newsletter from Move More under the parents section on our school 

website. This focusses on routines as that topic seems to be cropping up in work with parents all 

the time.  

 https://www.northcerney.gloucs.sch.uk/web/move_more_information/707217 

 

SPRING HOLIDAYS FSM VOUCHERS (HAF)  

Reminder - Applications for holiday FSM vouchers for the Spring (Easter) Holidays 2025 will be 

open from midday 18 March until midday on 1 April.  

Activity booking is also now open – please see the flyer below for details of how to book. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.northcerney.gloucs.sch.uk/web/move_more_information/707217


 

 

LETTERS SENT HOME OVER THE LAST WEEK  

Sent to Y1,Y2,Y3,Y4,Y5 & Y6 – After School Club Activities Term 5 – Booking Closing 

Sent to Y2, Y3, Y4 – Swimming Reminder Lunch and Swimming Kit 

Sent to SATS Club members – SATS After School Club Term 5  

Sent to Y5 & Y6 - Owl Class – Collection for Guys and Dolls 9th April 

Sent to Netball Club members – Netball After School Club Term 5 

Sent to Sports Club members – Sports After School Club Term 5 

Sent to Dance Club members – Dance After School Club Term 5 

Sent to YR – Y6 – School Lunch Today 10/4 

Sent to Y5 & Y6 – Skern Lodge Parents Evening 

Sent to YR – Y6 – Cake Sale for Scrubditch 

Sent to YR – Y6 – Atom’s Pupil Premium Support Programme 

EXTERNAL NOTICES 

 Funded STEM workshops -  Gloucestershire County Council (HAF) 

Bloodhound Education is a charity that delivers hands-on science and engineering activities for 

schools and the local community. We have over 13 years of experience providing practical 

enrichment workshops that engage families of all ages. 

We are running the workshops listed below, fully funded by Gloucestershire County Council under 

the Department for Education's Holiday Activity and Food (HAF) Programme. Please find a link to the 

booking information: Gloucestershire Holiday Activities and Food Programme – Spring 2025 | 

Bloodhound Education 

Lunch will be provided for all children eligible for free school meals and funded places.   

• Cotswolds- Wednesday 16th April 2025, Cirencester Baptist Church GL7 1Y 

https://bloodhoundeducation.com/event-news/gloucestershire-holiday-activities-and-food-programme-spring-2025/
https://bloodhoundeducation.com/event-news/gloucestershire-holiday-activities-and-food-programme-spring-2025/
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